Huntingdon Borough Parks, Recreation & Public Property Committee Meeting Minutes

The Huntingdon Borough Parks, Recreation & Public Property Committee meeting was held in the Borough Conference Room, 530 Washington Street, Huntingdon, PA, on Tuesday, May 6, 2025.
Joseph Thompson was the only guest present for this meeting.
The members present were President James Bair, Vice-President David Fortson, Councilwoman DeeDee Brown, Councilman Terry Green, Councilman Robert Jackson, Councilman David Wessels, Mayor Thomas Yoder, Chief Charles Streightiff, Code Enforcement Officer James Morris, and Borough Manager Chris Stevens.
Councilwoman Jennifer Powell was remote on Teams.
Chairman David Fortson called the Parks, Recreation & Public Property Committee meeting to order at 5:07 PM.
Chairman David Fortson recognized the guest present and asked for his comments.
There were no comments made.
Chairman David Fortson called on the Borough Manager’s report.
Chris Stevens updated the committee on the pool and said it is ready to go.
Councilman David Wessels is checking on the sound system for the pool.
Chairman David Fortson called on the mayor’s report.
Thomas Yoder said he will be working on a date and time for the ribbon cutting of the miniature courthouse.
Chairman David Fortson called on old business.
Councilman Robert Jackson talked about applying for a match grant, when we receive the money for the Weaver Park Softball field.
Borough Manager Chris Stevens said he will have Adam Miller check on grants.
There was some discussion on the skate parks.
Councilman David Wessels talked about the national liberty tree and liberty bell and placing it in the borough.
The committee agreed to try and place these in the borough.
Councilwoman DeeDee Brown said we could place this in the trough on the 700 block of Penn Street by the old gas station and food pantry.
Chairman David Fortson called on new business.
Councilman David Wessels said he is proposing to allow civic groups to put up new signs with borough paying.
There was a discussion on where to place these.
The committee agreed to put up new signs.
Executive Session was not called for.
After no further business, the Parks, Recreation & Public Property Committee meeting was adjourned at 5:27 PM.
Minutes were taken by Borough Manager Chris Stevens.

